
From:
To: pabbott629@aol.com <pabbott629@aol.com> 
CC: Bondurant, Kate <KateBondurant@gov.sc.gov>

LBright.12@gmail.com <LBright.12@gmail.com> 
Date:

Subject: RE: Athletic Commission

Paul,

Alan Wells is currently serving in the 4th Congressional District seat on the Athletic Commission. Mr. Wells' term 
expired June 30, 2012, but as he has not resigned and no new appointment has been made, he continues to serve on 
the board in the expired term.

From: pabbott629@aol.com [mailto:pabbott629@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2012 4:57 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Bondurant, Kate; LBright.12@gmail.com
Subject: Athletic Commission

Ms. Veldran,

I am interested in applying for a position on the State Athletic Commission. According to the 2012 SC Legislative Manual, 
there may be an open position for the 4th Congressional District and an At Large position.

Please forward me the appropriate paperwork needed to apply.

Thanks so much,

Paul D. Abbott, Jr.
1271 Shadowood Drive 
Spartanburg, SC 29301 
864-285-4821 (h) 
864-542-6335 (m)
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